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Mr. David McNeal Ms Trina Vielhauer
Preconstruction Hazardous Bureau of Air Monitoring
Air Pollution Section Florida Department of
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Environmental Protection
Region 4 2600 Blair Stone Road — MS5510
61 Forsyth Street Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400
Atlanta, GA 30303-3104
Re: Stanton Energy Center -

ORISPL-000564

Notice of RATA Testing
Dear Mr. McNeal: Dear Ms. Vielhauer:

Please regard this letter as notice of RATA testing for Unit 1 and Unit 2 of the Orlando Utilities
Commission Stanton Energy Center. The RATA tests are scheduled as follows:

Unit1 -May 9 thru May 13, 2011 Unit 2 - May 16 thru May 27, 2011

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact David Baez at 407-434-3072,

Very truly yours,

Denise M. Stalls
DRBrc Alternate Designated Representative

XC. Kissimmee Utility Authority
Florida Municipal Power Agency
Caroline Shine, FDEP Central District Office
Steve Webb, Coastal Air Consulting
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